

HSVPOA Assessment Payments Update, January 19 Board Meeting Postponed to January 26

Description

The POA sent out the following Eblast on January 17, 2022. This Eblast addresses assessment payments, annuity renewals, and the postponement of the January Board Meeting. Note: This website Monthly Assessment Payments

"Due to an error in the continuous programments and the continuous programments are continuous programments and the continuous programments are continuous programments and the continuous programments are continuous programments."

"Due to an error in the initial printing of assessment coupons, our administrative staff is behind in assisting members. We thank you for your patience as we work diligently to resolve the issue. Corrected assessment coupon packets will be mailed to members this week. You can also renew online or by mail without a packet. You can pay your assessments online, or come see us at the POA office at 895 DeSoto Blvd. for a printout of your coupons. If your 2021 payments for assessments were on ACH (automatic draft from your bank account), our system will automatically calculate and draft your 2022 monthly payments at the correct 2022 amount. You will not be charged a late fee if your January 2022 assessment payment is received by Monday, January 31. You may mail a check to the POA without a coupon. Include your Lot, Block, and Addition (LBA) numbers."

"For 2022, the monthly assessment amounts are:"

"Unimproved Lot: \$43.00"

"Improved Lot: \$90.00"

"Mail your check to:"

"Hot Springs Village POA 895 DeSoto Blvd. Hot Springs Village, AR 71909"

"You may also use the drop box at the POA Administration building, 895 DeSoto Blvd., or come seeus. We are open Monday-Friday, 8:00 AM – 4:30 PM. Our lobby is very busy these days, so be patientas we work to serve all our members."

Amenity Renewals

"You will save time and avoid the crowd at the POA office by completing your amenities renewal online. You may also print your renewal form by clicking here and mail it to the POA or drop it in our drop box at the POA Administration Building at the address above. Please note that a 3% processing fee will be added to all credit card transactions. To avoid this fee, please pay by cash or check."

January Regular Board Meeting Postponed One Week

"Our board meeting scheduled for Wednesday, January 19, has been moved to Wednesday, January 26. Time and location remain the same:"

"9:00 AM, Ouachita Room, Ponce de Leon Center."

?????
Thank you for reading. If you like, please comment below; we love to hear your opinion. Thank you for keeping the comments polite and on topic. Please use your real first and last name. If you are an HSV Property Owner, please join us in our private Facebook Group. Click here to join the group. If you would like to submit an article for publication, please contact us through this website. Be sure to bookmark this website.

Category

- 1. Assessments Hot Springs Village
- 2. HSV News
- 3. HSVPOA Board Meetings

Tags

- 1. assessment hot springs village
- 2. assessment hsv
- 3. assessment increase hot springs village
- 4. assessments hot springs village
- 5. hot springs village
- 6. hot springs village ar
- 7. hot springs village arkansas
- 8. hot springs village board of directors
- 9. hot springs village bod
- 10. Hot springs village people
- 11. hot springs village poa
- 12. hot springs village property owner
- 13. hot springs village property owners

- 14. Hot Springs Village Property Owners' Association
- 15. hsv assessments

Date Created 01/17/2022 Author joe

